
HAWK TALK 2-IN-2 (DECEMBER 13, 2019) 

• HEY HAWKS! WELCOME TO YOUR HAWK TALK TWO-IN-TWO. I’M THIS WEEK’S HOST, 
ARRIKA HARAKAL, YOUR RED OAK HAWKS HEAD CHEER COACH.  
 

• OUR HAWKS FOOTBALL TEAM HAD AN AMAZING SEASON, FINISHING WITH A RECORD 
OF ELEVEN-AND-TWO, AND AS DISTRICT, BI-DISTRICT, AND AREA CHAMPS! YOU 
SHOWED GRIT AND CHARACTER THROUGHOUT THIS ENTIRE SEASON, AND MADE 
FOOTBALL ‘COOL’ AGAIN IN RED OAK! WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING OUR SENIORS 
GOING TO THE NEXT LEVEL, AND WHAT GREAT THINGS OUR RETURNING HAWKS HAVE 
IN STORE NEXT YEAR. 
 

• LAST WEEKEND WAS THE OPENING WEEKEND FOR THE RED OAK HAWK THEATER 
PERFORMANCE OF “ONCE ON THIS ISLAND,” AND THE TURN-OUT WAS AMAZING! 
THERE’S STILL TIME TO BUY YOUR TICKETS FOR TONIGHT’S AND TOMORROW NIGHT’S 
PERFORMANCES AT SEVEN-THIRTY.    TICKETS ARE EIGHT DOLLARS FOR STUDENTS AND 
TWELVE FOR ADULTS, AND CAN BE BOUGHT ONLINE AT RED-OAK-H-S DOT-SEAT-
YOURSELF DOT-BIZ. 
 

• ONE OF THE STARS OF THE PLAY – ZION BLAIR – TOOK SOME TIME OUT OF PERFECTING 
HIS CRAFT TO GIVE US SOME INSIGHT INTO THE LIFE OF A RED OAK THESPIAN!  
PSSST – HE’S ALSO THE HAWK MASCOT! 
 

• THAT’S AMAZING, ZION! WE CAN’T WAIT FOR THE FINAL SHOWS! 
 

• CONGRATS TO THE DECEMBER HEART OF A TEACHER AWARD RECIPIENTS! THESE 
TEACHERS WERE CHOSEN BY THEIR CAMPUS PRINCIPAL BECAUSE OF HOW WELL THEY 
EXEMPLIFIED THE RED OAK I-S-D EDUCATOR PROFILE AND THE FOUR TALONS OF THE 
HAWK THIS MONTH. WE’RE SO PROUD OF YOU AND LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOUR 
CONTINUED IMPACT ON OUR STUDENTS. 
 

• WE WANT TO INVITE ALL OUR HAWK SUPPORTERS TO COME CHEER ON YOUR HAWK 
CHEERLEADERS AT THE NATIONAL CHEERLEADERS ASSOCIATION’S STATE 
CHAMPIONSHIP THIS SUNDAY AT THE DALLAS CONVENTION CENTER. THE SQUAD AND I 
WOULD LOVE TO SEE YOU THERE! 
 

• WE HAVE ONE MORE WEEK OF GREAT HOLIDAY PROGRAMS, CULMINATING WITH THE 
HAWKETTES HOLIDAY SHOW ON THURSDAY, DECEMBER NINETEENTH IN THE 
PERFORMING ARTS CENTER. VISIT RED-OAK-I-S-D DOT-ORG FOR A COMPLETE LIST OF 



THESE PROGRAMS, AND COME CHECK OUT OUR AMAZING STUDENTS! 
 

• NEXT FRIDAY IS AN EARLY RELEASE DAY, FOLLOWED BY WINTER BREAK DECEMBER 
TWENTY-THIRD THROUGH JANUARY THIRD. STAFF DEVELOPMENT WILL BE ON JANUARY 
SIXTH AND SEVENTH, AND STUDENTS RETURN WEDNESDAY, JANUARY EIGHTH. 
 

• THAT’S IT FOR THIS EPISODE OF HAWK TALK. HAVE A GREAT LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL AND 
A WONDERFUL WINTER BREAK WE’LL SEE YOU WHEN WE GET BACK. GO HAWKS! 


